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The Oregon legislature and The Oregon Public School Industrial Complex is once 

again trying to flex its muscle and remove the rights of parents and tax payers to 

control the education of their children.  I cannot believe the orchestrated attempt by 

public officials and law makers to actually dumb down the curriculum and not 

challenge our young people over the last few years.  Oregon public schools are 

currently rated in the lower 1/3 in the nation.  Clearly, something is not working.  If 

SB51 passes, parents through their school boards would not be allowed to hold those 

responsible, such as Superintendents for any misconduct.  I and many others do not 

support SB51, and it must be stopped now. 


